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Great Yarmouth Destination Survey – Last Call 
Our latest survey is now open until 31st Jan and contains some new important questions.  If you 

have not done so already we would be grateful if you could help us to help you by taking 5 minutes 
to fill out the survey. 

Please click here 
 

Motorhome Tourism 

The National association who represent Motorhome Tourists (CAMPRA) have been in touch 
with us and advised that due to the impact of covid they expect to see a higher number of 
UK motorhome owners holiday within the UK in 2021 rather than travel abroad. As a result 

they are concerned with capacity issues this summer and are looking to put forward 
suggestions for low-cost and no-cost ways to provide more safe stopovers throughout the 

UK. If you would like to find out more Please click here 

National Lockdown - Borough of Great Yarmouth is in Tier 5 
A National Lockdown is in place Please click here for details of what you can and cannot do. 

 

Local Business Advice 

Great Yarmouth Borough Council information and support for business  Please click here 

Brexit 
New rules apply to doing business with Europe. Use the Brexit check link below to get a personalised 

list of actions for your business. 
Please click here 

 

Covid-19 cases in the Borough of Great Yarmouth 
Covid cases are REMAIN VERY HIGH in the borough of Great Yarmouth 

Please click here for local advice 
 

Visit England's Latest official guidance for tourism businesses during COVID-19 
Visit England's free Business Advice Hub which features dedicated pages to help tourism businesses 

navigate the COVID-19 pandemic, from Government support schemes to 
practical guidance on operating safely.  Please click here 

 

Help us to Promote You in 2021 
if you have any stories (historic, unusual or quirky) or any investment plans for 2021 which we can 

use in national media,  please email Asa Morrison on asa@gyta.com 
 

https://destinationresearch.typeform.com/to/q5QvGCQM
https://campra.org.uk/download/emergency-staycation-recovery-plan/
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home
https://www.great-yarmouth.gov.uk/coronavirus-advice-businesses
https://www.gov.uk/transition
https://www.great-yarmouth.gov.uk/coronavirus
http://www.visitbritain.org/business-advice?utm_source=dmopromo&utm_medium=referral&utm_content=na_na_na_na_link_na_na&utm_campaign=hubcampaign20_b2b_nov20
mailto:asa@gyta.com


Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any further information, we will help if we can or 
at least point you in the right direction. 

 
 

Alan Carr/Asa Morrison /Karen Youngs 
Visit Great Yarmouth 

(Greater Yarmouth Tourism 
Business Improvement Area) 

07786911936 

www.gyta.com 

karen@gyta.com 
 

About us - GYTA to GYTABIA and Visit Great Yarmouth 
The Greater Yarmouth Tourist Authority (GYTA) was launched in 1994 (it has its roots in the local 

tourism associations dating back to the 1960s).  It was relaunched as the Greater Yarmouth Tourism 
and Business Improvement Area Ltd  (GYTABIA) in 2015. Visit Great Yarmouth is a trading name of 

GYTABIA, and we are the official Destination Management Organisation (DMO) for Greater 
Yarmouth. 

 
Visit Great Yarmouth Objectives: - 

·         To increase the number of people visiting and staying in Greater Yarmouth 
·         To improve the visitor experience and increase repeat visits 

·         To encourage people to stay longer and visit more attractions 
·         To provide incentives and opportunities to spend more in local businesses 

 

 

http://www.gyta.com/
mailto:karen@gyta.com

